March Board Highlights

Dear TCA Families and Friends.

TCA's Board of Directors would like to share some highlights from the March 14, 2022, Board Meeting:

Celebrate TCA

We celebrated our beloved North Campus crossing guards Peggy Gordon and the late Mel Proffitt. TCA is very thankful for the longevity, commitment, and impact both servants have had on our community. We are also thankful for our Operations staff, who have been filling in while we search for the next special people to bring joy to our community by waving to hundreds of cars as they enter TCA along with crossing our students safely. We currently have two crossing guard vacancies, and if you or someone you know are interested in this important position, encourage them to apply here.

Board Member Election News

Voting for this year's TCA Board of Directors started on March 14th and will continue through April 1st. The three candidates for the Board of Directors (Terence Andre, Tim Hannan, and Kelli Hawkins) each answered questions from the Board and Dr. Sojourner. You can click here to view their candidate essays and see their presentations from last month. If you had any trouble receiving your electronic ballot, please email Survey & Ballots Systems at support@directvote.net. We encourage each TCA family to vote in this year's election. Results will be announced at the April 14th Board Meeting.

Curriculum Update

The Secondary curriculum review recommendations for history were presented and discussed. Over the past eight months, our secondary history teachers, administrators, and parents have evaluated numerous curricula. The new textbooks that are up for consideration will be available to look at and evaluate from March 15th – April 8th. Books that will be used exclusively at traditional secondary (North) will be available in the North High School office and books that will be used exclusively at College Pathways will be available in the College Pathways office. We look forward to your input.

Erickson Titans Sports Complex Opening and Dedication

Dr. Sojourner thanked the community and the Board for attending the Erickson Titans Sports Complex opening and dedication this past Saturday. We are very thankful to Mr. Erickson and his team of contractors for donating all the design work, supplies, materials, and labor necessary to upgrade our sports facility.

As always, if you have any questions, please contact us at talk2tcaboard@gmail.com.

Enjoy your Spring Break,

Sonya Wittleder Board Secretary

TCA Board of Directors

The Classical Academy exists to assist parents in their mission to develop exemplary citizens, equipped with analytical thinking skills, virtuous character, and a passion for learning, all built upon a solid foundation of knowledge.

975 Stout Road, Colorado Springs, CO, USA

talk2tcaboard@gmail.com

719-484-0091

tcatitans.org